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TOWN OF SHERMAN 
BOARD OF REVIEW 

May 11, 2023 
 

Chase Potter, Chairman for the Town of Sherman, called the May 11, 2023 Board of 
Review to order at 4:04 p.m. at the Sherman Town Hall with Sherri Vodinelich, Lynn, 
Smith, Kelley Krause, Clerk Treasurer Ashley Score and Assessor Randy Prochnow were 
also present. Amanda Klosterman arrived at 4:08pm. Chase stated that Board of Review 
had been properly noticed and published.  Lynn nominated Kelley Krause for Board of 
Review Chairperson, 2nd by Chase.  Motion passed. Lynn nominated Sherri Vodinelich 
for BOR vice-chair 2nd by Chase. Motion passed.  
 
Ashley verified Kelley Krause completed the BOR training for 2023 and the training 
affidavit had been filed with the Department of Revenue. 
 
Kelley verified the Town of Sherman confidentiality ordinance. 
 
Telephone testimonies will not be allowed. 
 
The Board will consider waivers for skipping BOR and proceeding with challenges 
directly to court on a case by case basis. 
 
The Board members reviewed the assessment toll report and checked the document for 
any errors/omissions/corrections.   
 
Betty Herman confirmed updated made to Luke Herman’s property assessment.  Randy 
and Mindy Nelson inquired about their real estate tax bill and cause for increase. 
 
At 6:04pm Kelley noted there were no corrections/omissions/errors to be made from the 
Board of Review for the Town of Sherman 2023 
 
Motion made to adjourn the 2023 Board of Review made by Chase. 2nd by Lynn. Motion 
passed.  
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:04 p.m.  
 
Submitted by: 
 
Ashley Score 
Clerk/Treasurer, 
Town of Sherman 


